
From: anthony melo   
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 3:01 PM 
To: Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Santos, Rowena - Councillor <Rowena.Santos@brampton.ca>; Vicente, Paul - 
Councillor <Paul.Vicente@brampton.ca>; Keenan, Dennis (Councillor) 
<Dennis.Keenan@brampton.ca>; Power, Rod (Councillor) <Rod.Power@brampton.ca>; 
Fortini, Pat - Councillor <Pat.Fortini@brampton.ca>; Medeiros, Martin - Councillor 
<Martin.Medeiros@brampton.ca>; Toor, Gurpartap (Councillor) 
<Gurpartap.Toor@brampton.ca>; Singh, Harkirat - Councillor 
<Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Attn: Peter Fay. Correspondence. Request to add.  
 
 
Hello Mr Fay.  
 
I would like to add this current email (and attached photo compilation) as 
correspondence for next weeks City Council meeting on Wednesday November 1st. I 
provide my permission to include this email & attachment.  
 
ROAD RESURFACING:  
 
The resurgence of a street and a neighbourhood can be greatly improved with Road 
resurfacing/ New Curbs and new sidewalks.  
 
You will observe when roads are resurfaced, private residences on the road are inspired 
to resurface their own driveway, invest in plants and trees, and upkeep to their home. A 
little resurgence emerges.  
 
This chain reaction comes from the newly resurfaced road which suddenly improves the 
look, feel, desirability and pride of a street & neighbourhood.  
 
One of the fundamentals in rejuvenation of a neighbourhood comes from the roads and 
sidewalks themselves: How they look, how they feel, how they function, if they feel safe 
and are beautiful. The good interaction with a neighbour on the road etc.  
 
In an effort to bring about a resurgence on streets and neighbourhoods in Brampton, I’m 
asking the City to invest significantly in Road resurfacing in the 2024 Budget.  
 
Last year the city invested 15 Million to Road resurfacing. If the city worked to double 
that in 2024 it will allow a greater number of streets to be resurfaced. We can get roads 
from the 2025 program on the list for 2024 and expedite them. It’s been a hard few 
years and we need residents to fall in love with their street again.  
 
If you commit to this then I will be able to correspond with the roads department on 
street suggestions that need new Road resurfacing/ curbs/ sidewalks, for the sake of 
rejuvenating a neighbourhood. 
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Thank you for investing into speed bumps and safety measures and these should be 
kept when a road is resurfaced.  
 
Attached are photos of many current roads. The last two are of Mill St S and Hilldale 
Cres both recently resurfaced. They look beautiful and the neighbourhood suddenly 
look so much nicer. The desirability and pride of the streets have risen and it allows for 
young families and others who look at buying a property to find confidence in that 
beautiful street. Then these young families fix up their homes and a resurging 
neighbourhood emerges.  
 
Anthony  
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